Richmond Canoe Club Touring Group

Tour 23:  Pulborough to Pullingham Quay – River Arun

Sunday 20 June 2010
This is a picturesque paddle along the river Arun.  We will start from Greatham Bridge, near Coldwaltham, and paddle upstream past Pulborough and Stopham to Pullingham Quay.  On the return journey we will stop at a pub near Stopham Bridge.  Those who did the trip a few  years ago will have fond memories of the river getting so narrow and shallow we had to walk, of picnicking in a field miles from anywhere, and of Sonya’s lost glasses. 
We will meet at the club at 7.30am and return about 6.30pm.  The trip is about 15 miles long.  There will be a charge of £10 per person (£5 for juniors) towards petrol and other costs.  If you are a member of the British Canoe Union, please bring your membership card.   If you are not a member already it is strongly recommended that you join. 
If you would like come on Sunday 20 June please email jim.mullany@hounslow.gov.uk as soon as possible to reserve a place.  If you want further information (or don’t have email) please speak to one of the organising committee at the club:

	Jim Mullany – 07912 756492
	Sarah Jefferson – 07761 716052

	Marie-Do Sanders – 07905 605854
	Steve Ogin – 07885 181424 

	Andrew Hunt – 07966 549296
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